September 21, 2016

Mr. Mike Davis
Howard County Health Department
Bureau of Environmental Health
Well & Septic Program
8930 Stanford Boulevard
Columbia, MD 21045

cc. Hank Oswald Jeff Williams

Dear Mr. Davis,

On behalf of the homeowner at 14595 Triadelphia Rd. (Lot #12) in Glenelg (owner: Dr Shahzad Usmani), we are respectfully requesting a variance be considered in order to install an in-ground swimming pool. As you will see from the attached site plan, we are asking you to consider removing and replacing about 1500 sf of the designated septic reserve area; thereby also making the distance from the closest point of the pool to the reserve area 10 feet, instead of the required 20 feet.

As you will see on the diagram, the actual current septic system is far away from the requested pool location, and the entire back yard is grass, without any trees. We have taken into consideration with this plan, staying the required distance away from the well location on the lot behind their property (and the arc line is also indicated on our proposal plan).

We would also request, based on this small amount of septic reserve area being shown moved on the drawing, that a percolation certification not be required (also taking into consideration the considerable distance the pool is located from the current septic system).

I would appreciate any advice or feedback you may offer in order to expedite this variance. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jay Schreider, Design Consultant Elite Pools 8335 Pulaski Highway Rosedale, Maryland 21237 Mobile: 410-299-3124

B16004608



